
A Special  

Benefit Performance 
For Season of Concern  

Monday, August 1 at 7:00pm 

Please join Chicago Shakespeare Theater  
and the Company of The Princess and the Pea  

for a special performance to benefit 
Season of Concern 

 

Monday, August 1 at 7:00pm 
 
 

Suggested donation of $15 may be made at the door 
Checks should be made out to Season of Concern 

 
 

Chicago Shakespeare Theater is located on Navy Pier; 800 E. Grand Ave, Chicago, IL 60611 


